Dear Internet visitors!

We apologize – today at 16:00 our sites uogcc.org.ua, video.community.org.ua and vkpatriarhat.org.ua stopped working properly. Access to vkpatriarhat.org.ua was blocked and our other sites were distorted by extraordinary occurences. Site categories have not differentiated and all information has merged into one and duplicated in various forms. Some videos, for example, have duplicated several times, and publications have done the same or could not be opened at all. 
Dear Internet visitors! Our web sites present topical issues, preach the truth and expose the lies. Clearly, those who hate the truth seek to destroy us as their competitors since our information is not to their liking. Considering recent events, i.e. the fact that the apostate church representatives (UGCC – Voznyak, Sus) have officially “declared war on us”, our web sites will in all probability be gradually destroyed “externally” by hired hackers just as it happened today.

